
 

 

TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Summer is here and we will be trying to go outside as much as possible. We will also be starting our WATER 
PLAY days throughout the month of June on Thursday (weather permitting on June 5TH).  Please bring a towel, 
swim diapers, and swim shoes/sandals for your child! You can also bring a hat if you like! 

This month we will also be celebrating Father’s Day (which is on June 15th) with Donuts with Dad on Friday 
June 13th! Please keep our important Fathers, Grandfathers, Uncles, etc. in mind throughout the month! 

We are focusing on a bit of our summer curriculum these next few weeks (continuing discussing our weather 
and the outdoors as well as focusing on our colors and shapes)! We also have been working on setting goals 
for all our kids, including toilet learning, language skills, and classroom rules! 

We will be closed on July 4th in observance of Independence Day! 

We are working hard at communicating with you, please remember to check your grams daily, for information 
about your child! Please help us keep your child’s diapers, wipes, and clothes stocked.  We try to check them 
during the week and mark them on the parent grams! We ask for $2 for a snack at the beginning of each 
month! This helps to provide your child with their snacks during the day! 

Reminders: 

·         Water Play will begin this month – weather permitting - June 5th   

·         Water Play clothes – Swimwear (if wanted), shoes, towel, and swim diapers (please label) 

·         Father’s Day – Donuts with Dad on June 13th 

·         Snack money-$2.00 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Haylie 

Ms. Kassie 

Ms. Alecia 

  



 


